
Friday, November 8, 2024

MEETINGS

● Future Medical Professionals Club will meet at lunch in room 603.

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Attention Juniors and Seniors - Damien High School will be hosting the HSPT Workshop for our incoming

Freshmen class on Saturday, December 7th from 8:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. We need student volunteers, primarily

juniors and seniors who have a solid foundation in Math and English. Volunteers will assist teachers and guide our

8th graders through the High School Practice Test. Volunteers will receive 6 service hours. If you have any

questions, stop by the ALC to see Mrs. Sinclair or Mr. Corella in Room 503.

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Your Spartan Football Team is the Baseline League Champs. The CIF-SS playoffs begin tonight at home against

San Clemente at 7:00 p.m. All students are required to purchase a ticket to attend. Tickets must be purchased at

GoFan.co. Please see Coach Grant in the athletic office with any questions.



Thursday, November 7, 2024

MEETINGS

● There will be a mock trial meeting today in room 107. Please attend to prepare for Tuesday's competition.

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Attention Juniors and Seniors - Damien High School will be hosting the HSPT Workshop for our incoming

Freshmen class on Saturday, December 7th from 8:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. We need student volunteers, primarily

juniors and seniors who have a solid foundation in Math and English. Volunteers will assist teachers and guide our

8th graders through the High School Practice Test. Volunteers will receive 6 service hours. If you have any

questions, stop by the ALC to see Mrs. Sinclair or Mr. Corella in Room 503.

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Your Spartan Football Team is the Baseline League Champs. The CIF-SS playoffs begin this Friday, November

8th at home against San Clemente at 7:00 p.m. All students are required to purchase a ticket to attend. Tickets

must be purchased at GoFan.co. Please see Coach Grant in the athletic office with any questions.



Wednesday, November 6, 2024

MEETINGS

● There will be an ISP lunch meeting today in room 403 during lunchtime. Please be prompt

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

● Attention Juniors and Seniors - Damien High School will be hosting the HSPT Workshop for our incoming

Freshmen class on Saturday, December 7th from 8:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. We need student volunteers, primarily

juniors and seniors who have a solid foundation in Math and English. Volunteers will assist teachers and guide our

8th graders through the High School Practice Test. Volunteers will receive 6 service hours. If you have any

questions, stop by the ALC to see Mrs. Sinclair or Mr. Corella in Room 503.

STILL NEWS

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Your Spartan Football Team is the Baseline League Champs. The CIF-SS playoffs begin this Friday, November

8th at home against San Clemente at 7:00 p.m. All students are required to purchase a ticket to attend. Tickets

must be purchased at GoFan.co. Please see Coach Grant in the athletic office with any questions.



Tuesday, November 5, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Your Spartan Football Team is the Baseline League Champs. The CIF-SS playoffs begin this Friday, November

8th at home against San Clemente at 7:00 p.m. All students are required to purchase a ticket to attend. Tickets

must be purchased at GoFan.co. Please see Coach Grant in the athletic office with any questions.

● All those interested in playing tennis this season are invited to an informational meeting tonight at 6:00 p.m. in the

Spartan Hall Film Room. Parents and players are invited. Come out and meet the new coach and receive more

information about the upcoming season. See Coach Grant in the Athletic Office with any questions.



Monday, November 4, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

STILL NEWS

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Your Spartan Football Team is the Baseline League Champs. The CIF-SS playoffs begin this Friday, November

8th at home against San Clemente at 7:00 p.m. All students are required to purchase a ticket to attend. Tickets

must be purchased at GoFan.co. Please see Coach Grant in the athletic office with any questions.

● All those interested in playing tennis this season are invited to an informational meeting, Tuesday, November 5th

at 6:00 p.m. in the Spartan Hall Film Room. Parents and players are invited. Come out and meet the new coach

and receive more information about the upcoming season. See Coach Grant in the Athletic Office with any

questions.



Friday, November 1, 2024

MEETINGS

● There will be a Mock Trial meeting today at lunch in room 107. Please attend.

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● All those interested in playing tennis this season are invited to an informational meeting, Tuesday, November 5th

at 6:00 p.m. in the Spartan Hall Film Room. Parents and players are invited. Come out and meet the new coach

and receive more information about the upcoming season. See Coach Grant in the Athletic Office with any

questions.



Thursday, October 31, 2024

MEETINGS

● There will be a Mock Trial meeting during lunch today in room 107. Please make sure to attend as we are less than one

week away from competition.

NEW NEWS

● Join us in the Quad today at lunch for our Halloween celebration. There will be music, pizza, popcorn, Kona Ice,

churros, games and a pumpkin carving contest. Come check it out.

STILL NEWS

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● All those interested in playing tennis this season are invited to an informational meeting, Tuesday, November 5th

at 6:00 p.m. in the Spartan Hall Film Room. Parents and players are invited. Come out and meet the new coach

and receive more information about the upcoming season. See Coach Grant in the Athletic Office with any

questions.



Wednesday, October 30, 2024

MEETINGS

● There will be a Mock Trial meeting during lunch today and tomorrow in room 107. Please make sure to attend as we are

less than one week away from competition.

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Don't miss out on the Halloween celebration tomorrow. There will be music, pizza, popcorn, Kona Ice, churros,

games and a pumpkin carving contest. Join us in the Quad on Halloween.

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Tuesday, October 29, 2024

MEETINGS

● There will be a Mock Trial meeting during lunch on Wednesday and Thursday in room 107. Please make sure to attend

as we are less than one week away from competition.

NEW NEWS

● Last day to sign up for Greece trip spring break 2025 is October 31. Please see Mrs. Graham for more information.

$100 discount, if you sign up today!

STILL NEWS

● Don't miss out on the Halloween celebration this Thursday. There will be music, pizza, popcorn, Kona Ice,

churros, games and a pumpkin carving contest. Join us in the Quad on Halloween.

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Monday, October 28, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

● Class of 2025 - Your shirts and sweatshirts are in. Pick them up during lunch in front of the Chapel today.

● Class shirts are in and if you did not pick up your ordered shirt, during lunch today is the day.

● Don't miss out on the Halloween celebration this Thursday. There will be music, pizza, popcorn, Kona Ice,

churros, games and a pumpkin carving contest. Join us in the Quad on Halloween.

STILL NEWS

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Friday, October 25, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Seniors - You have a Senior BBQ today at lunch in the Event Center.

● Are you interested in being in the pumpkin carving contest on Halloween? If so, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office. You will be given a pumpkin to take home and bring back on Halloween for the contest. The

winner will receive prizes.

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Thursday, October 24, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● There was a lost Apple Air Tag found in the Senior parking lot on Friday. Please see the deans to claim.

STILL NEWS

● Are you interested in being in the pumpkin carving contest on Halloween? If so, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office. You will be given a pumpkin to take home and bring back on Halloween for the contest. The

winner will receive prizes.

● To celebrate the first game of the Yankees and the Dodgers World Series, tomorrow you may wear a hat, shirt, or

jersey with uniform bottoms from one of these 2 teams.

● Seniors - You have a Senior BBQ this Friday at lunch in the Event Center.

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Wednesday, October 23, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

● Thank you to the members of the CSF/NHS club and faculty who contributed to the success of the Blood Drive on

Monday. A special thanks goes to everyone who took the time to donate blood. We collected over 70 pints, which

has the potential to impact more than 280 lives!

STILL NEWS

● Are you interested in being in the pumpkin carving contest on Halloween? If so, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office. You will be given a pumpkin to take home and bring back on Halloween for the contest. The

winner will receive prizes.

● To celebrate the first game of the Yankees and the Dodgers World Series, this Friday you may wear a hat, shirt, or

jersey with uniform bottoms from one of these 2 teams.

● Seniors - You have a Senior BBQ this Friday at lunch in the Event Center.

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Are you interested in being a part of this year's golf team? Please plan to come to an information meeting tonight

at 6:30 p.m. in the Spartan Hall film room. Please see Coach Grant in the Athletic Office with any questions.



Tuesday, October 22, 2024

MEETINGS

● There will be Mock Trial practice at lunch today in room 107.

● No ASB meeting today.

NEW NEWS

● Are you interested in being in the pumpkin carving contest on Halloween? If so, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office. You will be given a pumpkin to take home and bring back on Halloween for the contest. The

winner will receive prizes.

● To celebrate the first game of the Yankees and the Dodgers World Series, this Friday you may wear a hat, shirt, or

jersey with uniform bottoms from one of these 2 teams.

● Seniors - You have a Senior BBQ this Friday at lunch in the Event Center.

STILL NEWS

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Are you interested in being a part of this year's golf team? Please plan to come to an information meeting

Wednesday, October 23 at 6:30 p.m. in the Spartan Hall film room. Please see Coach Grant in the Athletic Office

with any questions.



Monday, October 21, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

● Today is the first of Damien's blood drives this year. If you wish to give blood and do not have an appointment,

please see Mr. Douglas.

STILL NEWS

● Are you interested in being in the pumpkin carving contest on Halloween? If so, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office. You will be given a pumpkin to take home and bring back on Halloween for the contest.

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Are you interested in being a part of this year's golf team? Please plan to come to an information meeting

Wednesday, October 23 at 6:30 p.m. in the Spartan Hall film room. Please see Coach Grant in the Athletic Office

with any questions.



Friday, October 18, 2024

MEETINGS

● Attention all International Students - There will be an ISP lunch meeting today in room 403 during lunchtime. Please be

prompt.

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● The CSF/NHS will be hosting its first blood drive of the year next Monday. Members of the club will be coming

to classrooms today to sign up students who want to donate. Please see Mr. Douglas with any questions.

● Pomona Catholic Presents Halloween Haunt Saturday, October 19th. Event starts at 5:00 p.m. and ends at 9:00

p.m. Trunk or treat, haunted house, costume contest, games, food and vendors. Don't miss out on a lot of fun.

● Are you interested in being in the pumpkin carving contest on Halloween? If so, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office. You will be given a pumpkin to take home and bring back on Halloween for the contest.

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

● Looking for Christian Service Opportunities? Log onto MobileServe and check out the Opportunities - there are new

community events that you can offer your time and talent. In particular, we need altar servers for the All Souls Day Mass

at Queen of Heaven Cemetery on Saturday, Nov 2nd. RSVP right on the MobleServe app!

● Anyone interested in volunteering with the Holy Name of Mary haunted house on October 25th from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 or

10:00 p.m., please see Ms. Curry! You will be provided with Pizza and drinks!

SPORTS

● Are you interested in being a part of this year's golf team? Please plan to come to an information meeting

Wednesday, October 23 at 6:30 p.m. in the Spartan Hall film room. Please see Coach Grant in the Athletic Office

with any questions.



Thursday, October 17, 2024

MEETINGS

● There will be a Mock Trial meeting in Room 107 at lunch today. Please attend.

NEW NEWS

● All class of 2028 ASB registration must be turned in to Ms. Curry today.

● Our Sophomore retreat experience, Caritas encompasses our pillar of Service by showing love to our neighbor. On

November 21st, Sophomores will be invited to the St. Damien Pantry at Holy Name to learn about what it means

to love our neighbor in this way. Sign up via your theology Google Classroom or see Mr. Reyes.

STILL NEWS

● The CSF/NHS will be hosting its first blood drive of the year next Monday. Members of the club will be coming

to classrooms today and tomorrow to sign up students who want to donate. Please see Mr. Douglas with any

questions.

● Pomona Catholic Presents Halloween Haunt Saturday, October 19th. Event starts at 5:00 p.m. and ends at 9:00

p.m. Trunk or treat, haunted house, costume contest, games, food and vendors. Don't miss out on a lot of fun.

● Are you interested in being in the pumpkin carving contest on Halloween? If so, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office. You will be given a pumpkin to take home and bring back on Halloween for the contest.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

● Looking for Christian Service Opportunities? Log onto MobileServe and check out the Opportunities - there are new

community events that you can offer your time and talent. In particular, we need altar servers for the All Souls Day Mass

at Queen of Heaven Cemetery on Saturday, Nov 2nd. RSVP right on the MobleServe app!

● Anyone interested in volunteering with the Holy Name of Mary haunted house on October 25th from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 or

10:00 p.m., please see Ms. Curry! You will be provided with Pizza and drinks!

SPORTS

● The mandatory Mountain Bike Racing Team Information meeting is tonight at 6:00 p.m.! The location has been

moved to the Event Center. Pizza will be served. Get ready for an epic season of mountain bike racing! Our team

is back for its 12th season as an official school sport, racing against 80 other schools such as Glendora and

Claremont. Want to ride with over 45 guys and girls on the team across Southern California? Whether you're a

racing pro or brand new to the sport, this is your chance to get in on the ride of a lifetime! See you tonight!

● Are you interested in being a part of this year's golf team? Please plan to come to an information meeting

Wednesday, October 23 at 6:30 p.m. in the Spartan Hall film room. Please see Coach Grant in the Athletic Office

with any questions.



Wednesday, October 16, 2024

MEETINGS

● There will be a mock trial meeting today at lunch in room 107. Please attend.

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

STILL NEWS

● The CSF/NHS will be hosting its first blood drive of the year next Monday. Members of the club will be coming

to classrooms Thursday and Friday to sign up students who want to donate. Please see Mr. Douglas with any

questions.

● Pomona Catholic Presents Halloween Haunt Saturday, October 19th. Event starts at 5:00 p.m. and ends at 9:00

p.m. Trunk or treat, haunted house, costume contest, games, food and vendors. Don't miss out on a lot of fun.

● Class of 2028 - Are you ready to be a part of ASB and help plan exciting and fun events for the school? Well, here

is your chance. Pick up your ASB registration form from Mrs. Amrhein or Ms. Curry. Fill out and turn in by

Thursday, October 17th.

● Are you interested in being in the pumpkin carving contest on Halloween? If so, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

● If you ordered a class shirt and did not pick it up yet, see Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

● Looking for Christian Service Opportunities? Log onto MobileServe and check out the Opportunities - there are new

community events that you can offer your time and talent. In particular, we need altar servers for the All Souls Day Mass

at Queen of Heaven Cemetery on Saturday, Nov 2nd. RSVP right on the MobleServe app!

● Anyone interested in volunteering with the Holy Name of Mary haunted house on October 25th from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 or

10:00 p.m., please see Ms. Curry! You will be provided with Pizza and drinks!

SPORTS

● Are you interested in being a part of this year's golf team? Please plan to come to an information meeting

Wednesday, October 23 at 6:30 p.m. in the Spartan Hall film room. Please see Coach Grant in the Athletic Office

with any questions.

● Get ready for an epic season of mountain bike racing! Our team is back for its 12th season as an official school

sport, racing against 80 other schools such as Glendora and Claremont. Want to ride with over 45 guys and girls

on the team across Southern California? Join us for a mandatory information meeting on October 17th at 6:00 p.m.



in the MPR and find out how you can be part of the action! Whether you're a racing pro or brand new to the sport,

this is your chance to get in on the ride of a lifetime! See Coach Corella if you have any questions.



Tuesday, October 15, 2024

MEETINGS

● ASB meeting today during lunch in room 302.

NEW NEWS

● The CSF/NHS will be hosting its first blood drive of the year next Monday. Members of the club will be coming

to classrooms Thursday and Friday to sign up students who want to donate. Please see Mr. Douglas with any

questions.

● Pomona Catholic Presents Halloween Haunt Saturday, October 19th. Event starts at 5:00 p.m. and ends at 9:00

p.m. Trunk or treat, haunted house, costume contest, games, food and vendors. Don't miss out on a lot of fun.

STILL NEWS

● Class of 2028 - Are you ready to be a part of ASB and help plan exciting and fun events for the school? Well, here

is your chance. Pick up your ASB registration form from Mrs. Amrhein or Ms. Curry. Fill out and turn in by

Thursday, October 17th.

● Are you interested in being in the pumpkin carving contest on Halloween? If so, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

● If you ordered a class shirt and did not pick it up yet, see Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

● Looking for Christian Service Opportunities? Log onto MobileServe and check out the Opportunities-- there are new

community events that you can offer your time and talent. In particular, we need altar servers for the All Souls Day Mass

at Queen of Heaven Cemetery on Saturday, Nov 2nd. RSVP right on the MobleServe app!

● Anyone interested in volunteering with the Holy Name of Mary haunted house on October 25th from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 or

10:00 p.m., please see Ms. Curry! You will be provided with Pizza and drinks!

SPORTS

● Get ready for an epic season of mountain bike racing! Our team is back for its 12th season as an official school

sport, racing against 80 other schools such as Glendora and Claremont. Want to ride with over 45 guys and girls

on the team across Southern California? Join us for a mandatory information meeting on October 17th at 6:00 p.m.

in the MPR and find out how you can be part of the action! Whether you're a racing pro or brand new to the sport,

this is your chance to get in on the ride of a lifetime! See Coach Corella if you have any questions.



Friday, October 11, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Class of 2028 - Are you ready to be a part of ASB and help plan exciting and fun events for the school? Well, here

is your chance. Pick up your ASB registration form from Mrs. Amrhein or Ms. Curry. Fill out and turn in by

Thursday, October 17th.

● Are you interested in being in the pumpkin carving contest on Halloween? If so, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

● If you ordered a class shirt and did not pick it up yet, see Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

● Anyone interested in volunteering with the Holy Name of Mary haunted house on October 25th from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 or

10:00 p.m., please see Ms. Curry! You will be provided with Pizza and drinks!

SPORTS

● Get ready for an epic season of mountain bike racing! Our team is back for its 12th season as an official school

sport, racing against 80 other schools such as Glendora and Claremont. Want to ride with over 45 guys and girls

on the team across Southern California? Join us for a mandatory information meeting on October 17th at 6:00 p.m.

in the MPR and find out how you can be part of the action! Whether you're a racing pro or brand new to the sport,

this is your chance to get in on the ride of a lifetime! See Coach Corella if you have any questions.



Thursday, October 10, 2024

MEETINGS

● CSF/NHS meeting today at lunch in room 301 to discuss the upcoming Blood Drive.

● There will be a mock trial meeting in room 107 during lunch today. We will be breaking down the case.

NEW NEWS

● Class of 2028 - Are you ready to be a part of ASB and help plan exciting and fun events for the school? Well, here

is your chance. Pick up your ASB registration form from Mrs. Amrhein or Ms. Curry. Fill out and turn in by

Thursday, October 17th.

● Are you over 16? Want to learn more about Zeus, the Olympian gods, and see beautiful sites? Get college credits?

Parent Zoom information call tonight. Mrs. Erica Graham is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. Topic:

Greece 2024; Time: Oct 10, 2024 6:00 p.m. Pacific Time. Join Zoom Meeting:

https://us05web.zoom.us/j/86727547153?pwd=zbde7pMNbCbuMnavApD65mEI4N8SMy.1 . Meeting ID: 867

2754 7153. Passcode: QMjZ65 .

STILL NEWS

● Are you interested in being in the pumpkin carving contest on Halloween? If so, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

● If you ordered a class shirt and did not pick it up yet, see Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

● Anyone interested in volunteering with the Holy Name of Mary haunted house on October 25th from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 or

10:00 p.m., please see Ms. Curry! You will be provided with Pizza and drinks!

SPORTS

● Get ready for an epic season of mountain bike racing! Our team is back for its 12th season as an official school

sport, racing against 80 other schools such as Glendora and Claremont. Want to ride with over 45 guys and girls

on the team across Southern California? Join us for a mandatory information meeting on October 17th at 6:00 p.m.

in the MPR and find out how you can be part of the action! Whether you're a racing pro or brand new to the sport,

this is your chance to get in on the ride of a lifetime! See Coach Corella if you have any questions.

https://us05web.zoom.us/j/86727547153?pwd=zbde7pMNbCbuMnavApD65mEI4N8SMy.1


Wednesday, October 9, 2024

MEETINGS

● CSF/NHS meeting Thursday at lunch in room 301 to discuss the upcoming Blood Drive.

● There will be a mock trial meeting in room 107 during lunch on Thursday. We will be breaking down the case.

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

● Do you still need a student ID or you lost yours? Please see Mrs. Amrhein today at break in the Activities Office.

STILL NEWS

● Are you interested in being in the pumpkin carving contest on Halloween? If so, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

● If you ordered a class shirt and did not pick it up yet, see Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

● Anyone interested in volunteering with the Holy Name of Mary haunted house on October 25th from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 or

10:00 p.m., please see Ms. Curry! You will be provided with Pizza and drinks!

SPORTS

● Get ready for an epic season of mountain bike racing! Our team is back for its 12th season as an official school

sport, racing against 80 other schools such as Glendora and Claremont. Want to ride with over 45 guys and girls

on the team across Southern California? Join us for a mandatory information meeting on October 17th at 6:00 p.m.

in the MPR and find out how you can be part of the action! Whether you're a racing pro or brand new to the sport,

this is your chance to get in on the ride of a lifetime! See Coach Corella if you have any questions.



Tuesday, October 8, 2024

MEETINGS

● ASB meeting today at lunch in room 302.

● CSF/NHS meeting Thursday at lunch in room 301 to discuss the upcoming Blood Drive.

● There will be a mock trial meeting in room 107 during lunch on Thursday. We will be breaking down the case.

NEW NEWS

● Are you interested in being in the pumpkin carving contest on Halloween? If so, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

● If you ordered a class shirt and did not pick it up yet, see Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office.

STILL NEWS

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Monday, October 7, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

STILL NEWS

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Friday, October 4, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Everyone come to the quad during break and lunch for music, food and games.

● ASB is hosting a bake sale during break.

● If you are attending the Homecoming dance as a couple or single, you must turn in a permission slip by today in

order to attend. Students who do not turn in a form are not eligible to attend. Please turn into Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

STILL NEWS

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Thursday, October 3, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Everyone come to the quad during break and lunch for music, food and games.

● The International Student Program is selling food tickets for Friday’s lunch combo, which includes Fried Rice,

Orange Chicken, BBQ Pork, Beef with Broccoli, Garlic-Fried Mixed Vegetables, and Drinks for $7. Tickets are

limited, so please pick up yours in front of the Chapel today during break and lunch.

● ASB is hosting a donut sale during break.

● Come watch the teachers during lunch play indoor soccer in the Event Center.

● If you are attending the Homecoming dance as a couple or single, you must turn in a permission slip by today in

order to attend. Students who do not turn in a form are not eligible to attend. Please turn into Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

STILL NEWS

● This week is spirit week. Make sure you join in the fun. Each day there is food for sale and games to play. Each

day has a theme: Thursday College or Pro sports shirt or Jersey; Friday is class colors (Seniors - Yellow; Juniors -

Black; Soph - White; Frosh - Green). If you are dressed in the theme of the day, you have a relaxed dress. If you

are not in the theme of the day, you must have your uniform on.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Wednesday, October 2, 2024

MEETINGS

● There will be a Mock Trial meeting in room 107 today after school.

NEW NEWS

● Everyone come to the quad during break and lunch for music, food and games.

● The jazz band will perform today at lunch in the Senior quad. Come out and support them!

● If you are attending the Homecoming dance as a couple or single, you must turn in a permission slip by today in

order to attend. Students who do not turn in a form are not eligible to attend. Please turn into Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

● The International Student Program will be selling Tanghulu -Chinese candied fruits- today during break.

● The ISP is also selling food tickets for Friday’s lunch combo, which includes Fried Rice, Orange Chicken, BBQ

Pork, Beef with Broccoli, Garlic-Fried Mixed Vegetables, and Drinks for $7. Tickets are limited, so please pick up

yours in front of the Chapel today and tomorrow during break and lunch.

● Today during break, Damien Debate is selling Crumbl cookies. At lunch Kona Ice will be for sale and Damien

Connect will be selling Del Taco.

STILL NEWS

● This week is spirit week. Make sure you join in the fun. Each day there is food for sale and games to play. Each

day has a theme: Wednesday is Hawaiian Island Day; Thursday College or Pro sports shirt or Jersey; Friday is

class colors (Seniors - Yellow; Juniors - Black; Soph - White; Frosh - Green). If you are dressed in the theme of

the day, you have a relaxed dress. If you are not in the theme of the day, you must have your uniform on.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Tuesday, October 1, 2024

MEETINGS

● There will be a Mock Trial meeting in room 107 Wednesday after school.

NEW NEWS

● Pizza sale today during break. Cost is $7 for 2 slices of pizza and water.

● If you are attending the Homecoming dance as a couple or single, you must turn in a permission slip by tomorrow

morning in order to attend. Students who do not turn in a form are not eligible to attend. Please turn into Mrs.

Amrhein in the Activities Office.

● Attention all Students - The 3-on-3 basketball tournament begins today at break. Anyone interested should get

their teams together and meet down at either the Events Center or tennis courts behind them. We'll play wherever

we can find a court.

STILL NEWS

● This week is spirit week. Make sure you join in the fun. Each day there is food for sale and games to play. Each

day has a theme: Tuesday is pink for breast Cancer; Wednesday is Hawaiian Island Day; Thursday College or Pro

sports shirt or Jersey; Friday is class colors (Seniors - Yellow; Juniors - Black; Soph - White; Frosh - Green). If

you are dressed in the theme of the day, you have a relaxed dress. If you are not in the theme of the day, you must

have your uniform on.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Friday, September 27, 2024

MEETINGS

● Day Trading Club - We are looking forward to having our first meeting today during lunch in room 403.

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Next week is spirit week. Make sure you join in the fun. Each day there is food for sale and games to play. Each

day has a theme: Tuesday is pink for breast Cancer; Wednesday is Hawaiian Island Day; Thursday College or Pro

sports shirt or Jersey; Friday is class colors (Seniors - Yellow; Juniors - Black; Soph - White; Frosh - Green). If

you are dressed in the theme of the day, you have a relaxed dress. If you are not in the theme of the day, you must

have your uniform on.

● Today during break and lunch, ASB will be selling black Pit shirts in front of the Chapel. If you don't already have

one, you need to get one as the theme for the Homecoming Pit is a Black-out. Cost is $10.00.

● Damien Homecoming is here. Saturday, October 5th, 6:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. in the Damien Event Center.Ticket

sales are $70.00 for Single or $140.00 for couples (Sept. 23rd - 29th). Once you have purchased a ticket, please

make sure you turn in your Guest Pass/Permission Slip to Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office. You must turn in

a Guest Pass/Permission Slip if you purchase a single ticket or a couples ticket. If you have any questions, please

contact Mrs. Amrhein.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Thursday, September 26, 2024

MEETINGS

● Day Trading Club - We are looking forward to having our first meeting this Friday (September 27th) during lunch in

room 403.

NEW NEWS

● Next week is spirit week. Make sure you join in the fun. Each day there is food for sale and games to play. Each

day has a theme: Tuesday is pink for breast Cancer; Wednesday is Hawaiian Island Day; Thursday College or Pro

sports shirt or Jersey; Friday is class colors (Seniors - Yellow; Juniors - Black; Soph - White; Frosh - Green). If

you are dressed in the theme of the day, you have a relaxed dress. If you are not in the theme of the day, you must

have your uniform on.

● Friday during Break and lunch, ASB will be selling black Pit shirts in front of the Chapel. If you don't already

have one, you need to get one as the theme for the Homecoming Pit is a Black-out. Cost is $10.00.

STILL NEWS

● Damien Homecoming is here. Saturday, October 5th, 6:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. in the Damien Event Center.Ticket

sales are $70.00 for Single or $140.00 for couples (Sept. 23rd - 29th). Once you have purchased a ticket, please

make sure you turn in your Guest Pass/Permission Slip to Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office. You must turn in

a Guest Pass/Permission Slip if you purchase a single ticket or a couples ticket. If you have any questions, please

contact Mrs. Amrhein.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Wednesday, September 25, 2024

MEETINGS

● ASB meeting today during lunch in room 302.

● Day Trading Club - We are looking forward to having our first meeting this Friday (September 27th) during lunch in

room 403.

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Damien Homecoming is here. Saturday, October 5th, 6:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. in the Damien Event Center.Ticket

sales are $70.00 for Single or $140.00 for couples (Sept. 23rd - 29th). Once you have purchased a ticket, please

make sure you turn in your Guest Pass/Permission Slip to Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office. You must turn in

a Guest Pass/Permission Slip if you purchase a single ticket or a couples ticket. If you have any questions, please

contact Mrs. Amrhein.

● Friday during Break and lunch ASB will be selling black Pit shirts. If you don't already have one, you need to get

one as the theme for the Homecoming Pit is a Black-out. Cost is $10.00.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Tuesday, September 24, 2024

MEETINGS

● ASB meeting tomorrow during lunch in room 302.

NEW NEWS

● ASB pizza sale today at lunch in front of the Chapel.

● Friday during Break and lunch ASB will be selling black Pit shirts. If you don't already have one, you need to get

one as the theme for the Homecoming Pit is a Black-out. Cost is $10.00.

STILL NEWS

● Damien Homecoming is here. Saturday, October 5th, 6:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. in the Damien Event Center.Ticket

sales are $70.00 for Single or $140.00 for couples (Sept. 23rd - 29th). Once you have purchased a ticket, please

make sure you turn in your Guest Pass/Permission Slip to Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office. You must turn in

a Guest Pass/Permission Slip if you purchase a single ticket or a couples ticket. If you have any questions, please

contact Mrs. Amrhein.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Monday, September 23, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

● Juniors and Seniors - UC San Diego (that's UCSD) is visiting Damien tomorrow morning at 8:30 a.m. Sign-up in

Naviance before 6:00 p.m. tonight in order to have a pass ready for you tomorrow.

● ASB pizza sale tomorrow during lunch.

STILL NEWS

● Damien Homecoming is here. Saturday, October 5th, 6:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. in the Damien Event Center.Ticket

sales are $70.00 for Single or $140.00 for couples (Sept. 23rd - 29th). Once you have purchased a ticket, please

make sure you turn in your Guest Pass/Permission Slip to Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office. You must turn in

a Guest Pass/Permission Slip if you purchase a single ticket or a couples ticket. If you have any questions, please

contact Mrs. Amrhein.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Friday, September 20, 2024

MEETINGS

● Is anyone interested in aviation? The Aviation Club will meet today after school in the band room (403).

● There will be a Mock Trial meeting in Room 107 at lunch today. If you are interested, please attend.

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Damien Homecoming is here. Saturday, October 5th, 6:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. in the Damien Event Center.Ticket

sales are $60.00 for Single or $120.00 for couple (Sept. 16th - 22nd); $70.00 for Single or $140.00 for couple

(Sept. 23rd - 29th). Once you have purchased a ticket, please make sure you turn in your Guest Pass/Permission

Slip to Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office. You must turn in a Guest Pass/Permission Slip if you purchase a

single ticket or a couples ticket. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Amrhein.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

● Freshmen - Don't miss out on a lot of fun at the Tri-School Freshmen picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at Damien

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new people. The QR code to

RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News Bulletin Board.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Thursday, September 19, 2024

MEETINGS

● Is anyone interested in aviation? The Aviation Club will meet this Friday after school in the band room (403).

● There will be a Mock Trial meeting in Room 107 at lunch on Friday. If you are interested, please attend.

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Senior BBQ TODAY during lunch in the Event Center.

● Damien Homecoming is here. Saturday, October 5th, 6:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. in the Damien Event Center.Ticket

sales are $60.00 for Single or $120.00 for couple (Sept. 16th - 22nd); $70.00 for Single or $140.00 for couple

(Sept. 23rd - 29th). Once you have purchased a ticket, please make sure you turn in your Guest Pass/Permission

Slip to Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office. You must turn in a Guest Pass/Permission Slip if you purchase a

single ticket or a couples ticket. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Amrhein.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

● Freshmen - Don't miss out on a lot of fun at the Tri-School Freshmen picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at Damien

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new people. The QR code to

RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News Bulletin Board.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Wednesday, September 18, 2024

MEETINGS

● Is anyone interested in aviation? The Aviation Club will meet this Friday after school in the band room (403).

● There will be a Mock Trial meeting in Room 107 at lunch on Friday. If you are interested, please attend.

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Senior BBQ tomorrow during lunch in the Event Center.

● Damien Homecoming is here. Saturday, October 5th, 6:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. in the Damien Event Center.Ticket

sales are $60.00 for Single or $120.00 for couple (Sept. 16th - 22nd); $70.00 for Single or $140.00 for couple

(Sept. 23rd - 29th). Once you have purchased a ticket, please make sure you turn in your Guest Pass/Permission

Slip to Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office. You must turn in a Guest Pass/Permission Slip if you purchase a

single ticket or a couples ticket. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Amrhein.

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

● Freshmen - Don't miss out on a lot of fun at the Tri-School Freshmen picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at Damien

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new people. The QR code to

RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News Bulletin Board.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Tuesday, September 17, 2024

MEETINGS

● ASB meeting today during lunch in room 302.

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Senior BBQ this Thursday during lunch in the Event Center.

● The 2024 "Pirates of the Caribbean " Damien Homecoming is here. Saturday, October 5th, 6:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m.

in the Damien Event Center.Ticket sales are $60.00 for Single or $120.00 for couple (Sept. 16th - 22nd); $70.00

for Single or $140.00 for couple (Sept. 23rd - 29th). Once you have purchased a ticket, please make sure you turn

in your Guest Pass/Permission Slip to Mrs. Amrhein in the Activities Office. You must turn in a Guest

Pass/Permission Slip if you purchase a single ticket or a couples ticket. Don't miss out on a lot of fun! If you have

any questions, please contact Mrs. Amrhein at amrhein@damien-hs.edu

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

● Freshmen - Don't miss out on a lot of fun at the Tri-School Freshmen picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at Damien

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new people. The QR code to

RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News Bulletin Board.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●

mailto:amrhein@damien-hs.edu


Monday, September 16, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

● Juniors and Seniors - A late addition to the college representative visits - Whittier College - will be here

TOMORROW, Tuesday, at 10:00 a.m. Sign-up by this evening at 6:00 p.m. in Naviance, and your pass will be

ready in the morning.

● Senior BBQ this Thursday during lunch in the Event Center.

STILL NEWS

● The 2024 "Pirates of the Caribbean " Damien Homecoming is here. Saturday, October 5th, 6:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m.

in the Damien Event Center.Ticket sales are $50.00 for Single or $100.00 for couple (Sept. 6th - 15th); $60.00 for

Single or $120.00 for couple (Sept. 16th - 22nd); $70.00 for Single or $140.00 for couple (Sept. 23rd - 29th). Once

you have purchased a ticket, please make sure you turn in your Guest Pass/Permission Slip to Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office. You must turn in a Guest Pass/Permission Slip if you purchase a single ticket or a couples ticket.

Don't miss out on a lot of fun! If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Amrhein at amrhein@damien-hs.edu

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

● Freshmen - Don't miss out on a lot of fun at the Tri-School Freshmen picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at Damien

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new people. The QR code to

RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News Bulletin Board.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●

mailto:amrhein@damien-hs.edu


Friday, September 13, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● CSF/NHS membership applications are due today. See Mr. Douglas with any questions.

● The 2024 "Pirates of the Caribbean " Damien Homecoming is here. Saturday, October 5th, 6:30 p.m. to 10:00 p.m.

in the Damien Event Center.Ticket sales are $50.00 for Single or $100.00 for couple (Sept. 6th - 15th); $60.00 for

Single or $120.00 for couple (Sept. 16th - 22nd); $70.00 for Single or $140.00 for couple (Sept. 23rd - 29th). Once

you have purchased a ticket, please make sure you turn in your Guest Pass/Permission Slip to Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office. You must turn in a Guest Pass/Permission Slip if you purchase a single ticket or a couples ticket.

Don't miss out on a lot of fun! If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Amrhein at amrhein@damien-hs.edu

● Juniors - Your retreat experience is coming up. The Emmaus retreat is an overnight retreat opportunity, and a

chance to get to spend time in nature, with God. There will be an opportunity to attend in November, and January.

See your Theology Google Classroom to sign up.

STILL NEWS

● Spartans - Are you ready to show off your moves? Well, this Friday immediately following our first home Football

game, is our Beach Party Dance in the Event Center. Dance will end at 11:00 p.m. Come have fun with a DJ,

photo booth, games, treats and drinks, all included in the cost of $15.00. Don't miss out on a lot of fun.

● Seniors - This Sunday is the last day to pre-order your senior class shirts. The QR code to purchase is in your

classrooms on your Damien News bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Spartans - Do you have your class shirt yet? This Sunday is the last day to pre-order your class shirts. The QR

code to purchase is in your classrooms on your Damien News bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Freshmen - Don't miss out on a lot of fun at the Tri-School Freshmen picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at Damien

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new people. The QR code to

RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News Bulletin Board.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Are you interested or planning to play volleyball this season? There will be a mandatory meeting today at lunch in

the Athletic Center. If you are currently involved with another fall or winter sport, you should still attend. Please

see Coach Grant in the athletic center with any questions.

● The Road Biking team starts practice next week. If you didn't attend last week's meeting please see Coach Corella

in room 503 ASAP if you'd like to join, or email Coach Maricic at Dominic@damien-hs.edu .

mailto:amrhein@damien-hs.edu
mailto:Dominic@damien-hs.edu


Thursday, September 12, 2024

MEETINGS

● The Music Appreciation Club will host its first meeting since Club Day today right after school in room 105. If you

signed up, or just interested, feel free to stop by and enjoy some tunes.

● Christian Stewardship Club - Our goal and mission is to be students of service and faith by helping and supporting the

community and abroad. We will have a meeting today after school in room 501 The meeting starts at 2:15.

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Are you interested in singing at Mass? Join Music Ministry. Practice is today from 2:15 to 3:00 p.m. in the band

room. No experience is required.

● Spartans - Are you ready to show off your moves? Well, this Friday immediately following our first home Football

game, is our Beach Party Dance in the Event Center. Dance will end at 11:00 p.m. Come have fun with a DJ,

photo booth, games, treats and drinks, all included in the cost of $15.00. Don't miss out on a lot of fun.

● Seniors - This Sunday is the last day to pre-order your senior class shirts. The QR code to purchase is in your

classrooms on your Damien News bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Spartans - Do you have your class shirt yet? This Sunday is the last day to pre-order your class shirts. The QR

code to purchase is in your classrooms on your Damien News bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Freshmen - Don't miss out on a lot of fun at the Tri-School Freshmen picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at Damien

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new people. The QR code to

RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News Bulletin Board.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Are you interested or planning to play volleyball this season? There will be a mandatory meeting on Friday,

September 13th at lunch in the Athletic Center. If you are currently involved with another fall or winter sport, you

should still attend. Please see Coach Grant in the athletic center with any questions.

● The Road Biking team starts practice next week. If you didn't attend last week's meeting please see Coach Corella

in room 503 ASAP if you'd like to join, or email Coach Maricic at Dominic@damien-hs.edu .

mailto:Dominic@damien-hs.edu


Wednesday, September 11, 2024

MEETINGS

● There will be a meeting for the Palo-Alto Club in room 307 during lunch.

● The Music Appreciation Club will host its first meeting since Club Day this Thursday, September 12th, right after school

in room 105. If you signed up, or just interested, feel free to stop by and enjoy some tunes.

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

● Congratulations to our 2024 Damien Homecoming Court - Caden Arellano; Nathan Pugmire; Dante Zappia.

● Student ID today in the Activities Office during lunch.

STILL NEWS

● Are you interested in singing at Mass? Join Music Ministry. Practice is this Thursday 9/12 from 2:15 to 3:00 p.m.

in the band room. No experience is required.

● Spartans - Are you ready to show off your moves? Well, this Friday immediately following our first home Football

game, is our Beach Party Dance in the Event Center. Dance will end at 11:00 p.m. Come have fun with a DJ,

photo booth, games, treats and drinks, all included in the cost of $15.00. Don't miss out on a lot of fun.

● Kona will be here today at lunch.

● Seniors - This Sunday is the last day to pre-order your senior class shirts. The QR code to purchase is in your

classrooms on your Damien News bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Spartans - Do you have your class shirt yet? This Sunday is the last day to pre-order your class shirts. The QR

code to purchase is in your classrooms on your Damien News bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Freshmen - Don't miss out on a lot of fun at the Tri-School Freshmen picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at Damien

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new people. The QR code to

RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News Bulletin Board.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Are you interested or planning to play volleyball this season? There will be a mandatory meeting on Friday,

September 13th at lunch in the Athletic Center. If you are currently involved with another fall or winter sport, you

should still attend. Please see Coach Grant in the athletic center with any questions.

● The Road Biking team starts practice next week. If you didn't attend last week's meeting please see Coach Corella

in room 503 ASAP if you'd like to join, or email Coach Maricic at Dominic@damien-hs.edu .

mailto:Dominic@damien-hs.edu


Tuesday, September 10, 2024

MEETINGS

● ASB meeting today during lunch in room 302.

● The Music Appreciation Club will host its first meeting since Club Day this Thursday, September 12th, right after school

in room 105. If you signed up, or just interested, feel free to stop by and enjoy some tunes.

● On Wednesday the 11th, there will be a meeting for the Palo-Alto Club in room 307 during lunch.

NEW NEWS

● Freshmen - Don't miss out on a lot of fun at the Tri-School Freshmen picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at Damien

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new people. The QR code to

RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News Bulletin Board.

● If you have not taken a school photo and still need a school ID or you already lost yours, then this Wednesday you

are in luck. During lunch this Wednesday we will be taking and printing IDs in the Activities Office.

STILL NEWS

● Are you interested in singing at Mass? Join Music Ministry. Practice is this Thursday 9/12 from 2:15 to 3:00 p.m.

in the band room. No experience is required.

● Spartans - Are you ready to show off your moves? Well, this Friday immediately following our first home Football

game, is our Beach Party Dance in the Event Center. Dance will end at 11:00 p.m. Come have fun with a DJ,

photo booth, games, treats and drinks, all included in the cost of $15.00. Don't miss out on a lot of fun.

● Kona will be here on Wednesday at lunch.

● Seniors - This Sunday is the last day to pre-order your senior class shirts. The QR code to purchase is in your

classrooms on your Damien News bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Spartans - Do you have your class shirt yet? This Sunday is the last day to pre-order your class shirts. The QR

code to purchase is in your classrooms on your Damien News bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Are you interested or planning to play volleyball this season? There will be a mandatory meeting on Friday,

September 13th at lunch in the Athletic Center. If you are currently involved with another fall or winter sport, you

should still attend. Please see Coach Grant in the athletic center with any questions.



Monday, September 9, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

● Are you interested in singing at Mass? Join Music Ministry. Practice is this Thursday 9/12 from 2:15 to 3:00 p.m.

in the band room. No experience is required.

● Seniors - This Sunday is the last day to pre-order your senior class shirts. The QR code to purchase is in your

classrooms on your Damien News Bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Spartans - Are you ready to show off your moves? Well, this Friday immediately following our first home Football

game, is our Beach Party Dance in the Event Center. Dance will end at 11:00 p.m. Come have fun with a DJ,

photo booth, games, treats and drinks, all included in the cost of $15.00. Don't miss out on a lot of fun.

● Kona will be here on Wednesday at lunch.

STILL NEWS

● Spartans - Do you have your class shirt yet? Well if not, here is your chance to purchase one. This class shirt is

your class color for all 4 years at Damien. Cost is $15.00.The QR code to purchase is in your classrooms on your

Damien News bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Tri-School Senior class ASB officers are hosting a Freshmen Tri-school picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at

Damien 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Join us for food, kickball, music, water balloon toss, and a lot more games.

There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new Freshmen friends in the Tri-school community. The QR

code to RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News bulletin board. Any questions, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Are you interested and planning to play soccer this season? There will be a mandatory meeting after school at 2:15

today in front of Spartan Hall. If you are planning to play, you should be in attendance. Please see Coach Grant in

the athletic office with any questions.

● Are you interested or planning to play volleyball this season? There will be a mandatory meeting on Friday,

September 13th at lunch in the Athletic Center. If you are currently involved with another fall or winter sport, you

should still attend. Please see Coach Grant in the athletic center with any questions.



Friday, September 6, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● CSF/NHS applications will be available from Mrs. Okada this week.

● This Saturday night 7:00 p.m. at Damien High School St Lucy's vs Bonita in girls flag football.

● Homecoming is right around the corner, so get ready to purchase your tickets and have a lot of fun. Ticket

purchases start today on the Damien website.

● Spartans - Do you have your class shirt yet? Well if not, here is your chance to purchase one. This class shirt is

your class color for all 4 years at Damien. Cost is $15.00.The QR code to purchase is in your classrooms on your

Damien News bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Seniors - Are you ready for your 2025 gear? Well, here it is. You can purchase a shirt, sweatshirt and a proud

senior parent shirt. Senior shirts are $20, sweatshirts are $40, and the proud parent shirt is $15. Deadline to order

is 10:00 p.m. on Sunday, September 15th. The QR code to purchase is in your classrooms on your Damien News

bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Don't forget to sign up to attend Grandparents Mass & breakfast, on the Damien website.

● Tri-School Senior class ASB officers are hosting a Freshmen Tri-school picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at

Damien 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Join us for food, kickball, music, water balloon toss, and a lot more games.

There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new Freshmen friends in the Tri-school community. The QR

code to RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News bulletin board. Any questions, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Are you interested and planning to play soccer this season? There will be a mandatory meeting after school at 2:15

on Monday, September 9th in front of Spartan Hall. If you are planning to play, you should be in attendance.

Please see Coach Grant in the athletic office with any questions.



Thursday, September 5, 2024

MEETINGS

● If you are interested in either acting (large or small parts), helping to run the lights and sound, or helping to coordinate

the props for the Damien Drama Fall production, then come to a meeting in room 604 during lunch TODAY. See Ms.

Curry if you have any questions.

NEW NEWS

● Congratulations to sophomore Christian Casas for finishing 1st at Loyola High School Invitational by going

undefeated through three rounds.

STILL NEWS

● CSF/NHS applications will be available from Mrs. Okada this week.

● This Saturday night 7:00 p.m. at Damien High School St Lucy's vs Bonita in girls flag football.

● Homecoming is right around the corner, so get ready to purchase your tickets and have a lot of fun. Ticket

purchases start Friday, September 6th on the Damien website.

● Spartans - Do you have your class shirt yet? Well if not, here is your chance to purchase one. This class shirt is

your class color for all 4 years at Damien. Cost is $15.00.The QR code to purchase is in your classrooms on your

Damien News bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Seniors - Are you ready for your 2025 gear? Well, here it is. You can purchase a shirt, sweatshirt and a proud

senior parent shirt. Senior shirts are $20, sweatshirts are $40, and the proud parent shirt is $15. Deadline to order

is 10:00 p.m. on Sunday, September 15th. The QR code to purchase is in your classrooms on your Damien News

bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Don't forget to sign up to attend Grandparents Mass & breakfast, on the Damien website.

● Tri-School Senior class ASB officers are hosting a Freshmen Tri-school picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at

Damien 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Join us for food, kickball, music, water balloon toss, and a lot more games.

There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new Freshmen friends in the Tri-school community. The QR

code to RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News bulletin board. Any questions, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Road and Mountain Bike Racing - Are you interested in riding fast and having fun outdoors? Our team is entering

its 13th year in road biking and 12th season as a competitive varsity mountain bike racing team, where we'll

compete against 80 other high schools in a 6-race series. Road biking starts September 16th and mountain biking

starts on December 1st! There will be a mandatory meeting TODAY during lunch in room 503 for both programs.



Bring your lunch and join us! The team consists of High School riders from Damien, St. Lucy's, and Pomona

Catholic.

● Are you interested and planning to play soccer this season? There will be a mandatory meeting after school at 2:15

on Monday, September 9th in front of Spartan Hall. If you are planning to play, you should be in attendance.

Please see Coach Grant in the athletic office with any questions.



Wednesday, September 4, 2024

MEETINGS

● Attention all Students - The KIWINs service club will have its first meeting today at lunch in Room 109. Anyone

interested in joining the club or learning more about the service opportunities should attend today's meeting.

● If you are interested in either acting (large or small parts), helping to run the lights and sound, or helping to coordinate

the props for the Damien Drama Fall production, then come to a meeting in room 604 during lunch on Thursday,

September 5th. See Ms. Curry if you have any questions.

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

● Spartans - All Students are invited to attend Damien's College Fair, TONIGHT, from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. in the

Athletic Center. Students from ALL grade levels from Damien, St. Lucy's and Pomona Catholic are invited to

attend. There is no registration necessary. We will have two (2) food trucks available outside the Athletic Center,

starting at 5:00 p.m. We will have nearly sixty (60) colleges attending. Come out and talk to representatives,

pick-up information, and discover what these schools have to offer. While you're here, pick-up a burger or taco (or

two!)

● Juniors and Seniors - College Representative Visits begin this week! Our first visit is Seattle University, who will

be here today. Tomorrow we will be hosting NYU, California Lutheran, and Vassar. We finish up on Friday with a

visit from Loyola Marymount. Juniors and Seniors can see the visit calendar in Naviance. If you want to attend a

visit, you MUST register. See your counselor for instructions on registering for these important visits. Remember:

the representatives making these visits are the ones who decide whether you will be admitted, so it is important to

attend.

● This Saturday night 7:00 p.m. at Damien High School St Lucy's vs Bonita in girls flag football.

STILL NEWS

● CSF/NHS applications will be available from Mrs. Okada this week.

● Seniors are you interested in being on Homecoming court? Here is your chance. See Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office for an application. They are due Wednesday morning.

● Homecoming is right around the corner, so get ready to purchase your tickets and have a lot of fun. Ticket

purchases start Friday, September 6th on the Damien website.

● Spartans - Do you have your class shirt yet? Well if not, here is your chance to purchase one. This class shirt is

your class color for all 4 years at Damien. Cost is $15.00.The QR code to purchase is in your classrooms on your

Damien News bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Seniors - Are you ready for your 2025 gear? Well, here it is. You can purchase a shirt, sweatshirt and a proud

senior parent shirt. Senior shirts are $20, sweatshirts are $40, and the proud parent shirt is $15. Deadline to order



is 10:00 p.m. on Sunday, September 15th. The QR code to purchase is in your classrooms on your Damien News

bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Don't forget to sign up to attend Grandparents Mass & breakfast, on the Damien website.

● Tri-School Senior class ASB officers are hosting a Freshmen Tri-school picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at

Damien 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Join us for food, kickball, music, water balloon toss, and a lot more games.

There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new Freshmen friends in the Tri-school community. The QR

code to RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News bulletin board. Any questions, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Road and Mountain Bike Racing - Are you interested in riding fast and having fun outdoors? Our team is entering

its 13th year in road biking and 12th season as a competitive varsity mountain bike racing team, where we'll

compete against 80 other high schools in a 6-race series. Road biking starts September 16th and mountain biking

starts on December 1st! There will be a mandatory meeting this Thursday during lunch in room 503 for both

programs. Bring your lunch and join us! The team consists of High School riders from Damien, St. Lucy's, and

Pomona Catholic.

● Are you interested and planning to play soccer this season? There will be a mandatory meeting after school at 2:15

on Monday, September 9th in front of Spartan Hall. If you are planning to play, you should be in attendance.

Please see Coach Grant in the athletic office with any questions.



Tuesday, September 3, 2024

MEETINGS

● If you are interested in either acting (large or small parts), helping to run the lights and sound, or helping to coordinate

the props for the Damien Drama Fall production, then come to a meeting in room 604 during lunch on Thursday,

September 5th. See Ms. Curry if you have any questions.

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - All students are invited to attend Damien's College Fair, tomorrow, Wednesday, September 4th, from

6:00 - 7:30 p.m. in the Athletic Center. Students from ALL grade levels from Damien, St. Lucy's and Pomona

Catholic are invited to attend. There is no registration necessary. We will have two (2) food trucks available

outside the Athletic Center, starting at 5:00 p.m. We will have nearly sixty (60) colleges attending. Come out and

talk to representatives, pick-up information, and discover what these schools have to offer. While you're here,

pick-up a burger or taco (or two!)

● We are very excited about our Annual College Fair that is put on by our Counseling Department. In support of this

event, everyone is able to wear a college shirt to support their favorite college. You must wear your uniform

bottoms.

● Juniors and Seniors - College Representative Visits begin this week! Our first visit is Seattle University, who will

be here tomorrow. Then on Thursday we will be hosting NYU, California Lutheran, and Vassar. We finish up on

Friday with a visit from Loyola Marymount. Juniors and Seniors can see the visit calendar in Naviance. If you

want to attend a visit, you MUST register. See your counselor for instructions on registering for these important

visits. Remember: the representatives making these visits are the ones who decide whether you will be admitted,

so it is important to attend!

● CSF/NHS applications will be available from Mrs. Okada this week.

STILL NEWS

● Seniors are you interested in being on Homecoming court? Here is your chance. See Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office for an application. They are due Wednesday morning.

● Homecoming is right around the corner, so get ready to purchase your tickets and have a lot of fun. Ticket

purchases start Friday, September 6th on the Damien website.

● Spartans - Do you have your class shirt yet? Well if not, here is your chance to purchase one. This class shirt is

your class color for all 4 years at Damien. Cost is $15.00.The QR code to purchase is in your classrooms on your

Damien News bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Seniors - Are you ready for your 2025 gear? Well, here it is. You can purchase a shirt, sweatshirt and a proud

senior parent shirt. Senior shirts are $20, sweatshirts are $40, and the proud parent shirt is $15. Deadline to order

is 10:00 p.m. on Sunday, September 15th. The QR code to purchase is in your classrooms on your Damien News



bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Don't forget to sign up to attend Grandparents Mass & breakfast, on the Damien website.

● Tri-School Senior class ASB officers are hosting a Freshmen Tri-school picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at

Damien 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Join us for food, kickball, music, water balloon toss, and a lot more games.

There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new Freshmen friends in the Tri-school community. The QR

code to RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News bulletin board. Any questions, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Road and Mountain Bike Racing - Are you interested in riding fast and having fun outdoors? Our team is entering

its 13th year in road biking and 12th season as a competitive varsity mountain bike racing team, where we'll

compete against 80 other high schools in a 6-race series. Road biking starts September 16th and mountain biking

starts on December 1st! There will be a mandatory meeting this Thursday during lunch in room 503 for both

programs. Bring your lunch and join us! The team consists of High School riders from Damien, St. Lucy's, and

Pomona Catholic.



Friday, August 30, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Homecoming is right around the corner, so get ready to purchase your tickets and have a lot of fun. Ticket

purchases start Friday, September 6th on the Damien website.

● Spartans - Do you have your class shirt yet? Well if not, here is your chance to purchase one. This class shirt is

your class color for all 4 years at Damien. Cost is $15.00.The QR code to purchase is in your classrooms on your

Damien News bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Seniors - Are you ready for your 2025 gear? Well, here it is. You can purchase a shirt, sweatshirt and a proud

senior parent shirt. Senior shirts are $20, sweatshirts are $40, and the proud parent shirt is $15. Deadline to order

is 10:00 p.m. on Sunday, September 15th. The QR code to purchase is in your classrooms on your Damien News

bulletin board and also in the email sent home.

● Don't forget to sign up to attend Grandparents Mass & breakfast, on the Damien website.

STILL NEWS

● CSF/NHS applications are available now from Mr. Douglas in room 301.

● Seniors - Are you interested in being on Homecoming Court? Here is your chance. See Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office for an application. They are due Tuesday morning.

● Tri-School Senior class ASB officers are hosting a Freshmen Tri-school picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at

Damien 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. Join us for food, kickball, music, water balloon toss, and a lot more games.

There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new Freshmen friends in the Tri-school community. The QR

code to RSVP is in your classrooms on your Damien News bulletin board. Any question, see Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office.

● Pomona Catholic is hosting their Stoplight Social this Friday, August 30th, from 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. in the

Pomona Catholic Auditorium. Please bring ID. Attendees must be in high school. Cost is $10 card only. Food,

games, photobooth and dancing.

● Want to spend Spring Break in the happiest countries in the world? If you are over 16 by April 17, 2025, join us

on a 5 country visit throughout Scandinavia. Please come to room 304 and Mrs. Graham will give you more

information. See where the Little Mermaid was written, see castles that inspired Legends and Lore. All tours,

accommodations, airfare and meals included! Limited spaces left.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS



●



Thursday, August 29, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Thank you to all the clubs who participated in club day yesterday! Hopefully, everyone enjoyed the opportunity of

the many clubs being offered this year and signed up for at least one. The winners of the best overall presentation

during Club Day are the following clubs: In third place - The Ultimate Frisbee Club; In second place -The Asian

Student Association Club; and in First place -The Film Club. Congratulations to all on a great day!

● Seniors - Are you interested in being on Homecoming Court? Here is your chance. See Mrs. Amrhein in the

Activities Office for an application. They are due Monday morning.

● Tri-School Senior class ASB Officers are hosting a Freshmen Tri-school picnic. Saturday, September 21st, at

Damien 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. .Join us for food, kickball, music, water balloon toss, and a lot more games.

There is no cost, just come have fun and meet a lot of new Freshmen friends in the Tri-school community. Please

RSVP so we make sure we have enough food.

● Want to spend Spring Break in the happiest countries in the world? If you are over 16 by April 17, 2025, join us

on a 5 country visit throughout Scandinavia. Please come to room 304 and Mrs. Graham will give you more

information. See where the Little Mermaid was written, see castles that inspired Legends and Lore. All tours,

accommodations, airfare and meals included! Limited spaces left.

STILL NEWS

● CSF/NHS applications are available now from Mr. Douglas in room 301.

● Pomona Catholic is hosting their Stoplight Social this Friday, August 30th, from 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. in the

Pomona Catholic Auditorium. Please bring ID. Attendees must be in high school. Cost is $10 card only. Food,

games, photobooth and dancing.

● ASB will be hosting their first pizza sale of the year TODAY at lunch in front of the Chapel. Cost is $7 for 2 slices

of pizza and water.

● Today ASB will be handing out Student ID cards. Juniors, Soph, and Frosh spread out in front of the Chapel.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Wednesday, August 28, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

● Today is Club Day. Join us in the Quad and check out all the clubs Damien has to offer. See what you would like

to join. Get involved.

● Pomona Catholic is hosting their Stoplight Social this Friday, August 30th, from 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. in the

Pomona Catholic Auditorium. Please bring ID. Attendees must be in high school. Cost is $10 card only. Food,

games, photobooth and dancing.

STILL NEWS

● CSF/NHS applications will be available starting tomorrow from Mr. Douglas in room 301.

● Today ASB will be handing out Student ID cards. Juniors, Soph, and Frosh spread out in front of the Chapel.

● ASB will be hosting their first pizza sale of the year this Thursday at lunch in front of the Chapel. Cost is $7 for 2

slices of pizza and water.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Basketball - Anyone interested in playing basketball this year, there will be a meeting TODAY at the beginning of

lunch in the athletic center. Please make plans to attend.



Tuesday, August 27, 2024

MEETINGS

● ASB meeting today during lunch in room 302.

NEW NEWS

● CSF/NHS applications will be available starting tomorrow from Mr. Douglas in room 301.

● Tomorrow ASB will be handing out Student ID cards during lunch. Seniors in the Quad; Juniors, Soph, and Frosh

spread out in front of the Chapel.

STILL NEWS

● ASB will be hosting their first pizza sale of the year this Thursday at lunch in front of the Chapel. Cost is $7 for 2

slices of pizza and water.

● Club Day - Do you want to get involved and just not sure what to do? Well, this Wednesday is your opportunity to

check out all of our Damien clubs and see which one you would like to join and be a part of. Get involved.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Basketball - Anyone interested in playing basketball this year, there will be a meeting this Wednesday at the

beginning of lunch in the athletic center. Please make plans to attend.



Monday, August 26, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

● ASB will be hosting their first pizza sale of the year this Thursday at lunch in front of the Chapel. Cost is $7 for 2

slices of pizza and water

● Club Day - Do you want to get involved and just not sure what to do? Well, this Wednesday is your opportunity to

check out all of our Damien clubs and see which one you would like to join and be a part of. Get involved.

STILL NEWS

●

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Basketball - Anyone interested in playing basketball this year, there will be a meeting this Wednesday at the

beginning of lunch in the athletic center. Please make plans to attend.



Friday, August 23, 2024

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT - Teachers, at this time, please release all students in the Senior class to attend the Senior

Privilege ceremony in the Quad.

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Senior BBQ is today in the Event Center.

STILL NEWS

●

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Thursday, August 22, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● Seniors - Are you ready for your first senior BBQ? Today during lunch in the Event Center.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Wednesday, August 21, 2024

MEETINGS

● There will be a meeting for those interested or already in the Palo Alto Project today at lunch in room 307.

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

STILL NEWS

● Seniors - Are you ready for your first senior BBQ? This Thursday during lunch in the Event Center.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Baseball - There will be a mandatory meeting today for all players planning on playing baseball this year. All dual

sport athletes must attend. Meet in the Varsity stands after school. The meeting will not be longer than 20 minutes.

Please be prompt.



Tuesday, August 20, 2024

MEETINGS

● ASB meeting today during Lunch in room 302.

NEW NEWS

● Seniors - Are you ready for your first senior BBQ? This Thursday during lunch in the Event Center.

STILL NEWS

●

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Baseball - There will be a mandatory meeting on Wednesday for all players planning on playing baseball this year.

All dual sport athletes must attend. Meet in the Varsity stands after school on Wednesday. The meeting will not be

longer than 20 minutes. Please be prompt.



Monday, August 19, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - There will be Mass today in the Chapel during lunch.

STILL NEWS

●

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Baseball - There will be a mandatory meeting on Wednesday for all players planning on playing baseball this year.

All dual sport athletes must attend. Meet in the Varsity stands after school on Wednesday. The meeting will not be

longer than 20 minutes. Please be prompt.



Friday, August 16, 2024

MEETINGS

● Attention all International Students - There will be an ISP lunch meeting today in room 403 during lunchtime. Please be

prompt.

NEW NEWS

● Last chance to purchase presale First Chance Dance tickets during break only in front of the Chapel. Cost is $20

pre-sale and at the door $22. Don't miss out on a lot of fun.

● Kona Ice will be here today During lunch.

● All club applications must be completed and turned in today to Mrs. Amrhein's mailbox next to her office or to

Ms. Curry in the 600 building.

STILL NEWS

● From the Dean’s Office - The quad is closed to all students. Also, any freshman wanting a locker must see the

Deans before or after school. Any upperclassmen wanting a locker may see the Deans by today.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Thursday, August 15, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● From the Dean’s Office - The quad is closed to all students. Also, any freshman wanting a locker must see the

Deans before or after school. Any upperclassmen wanting a locker may see the Deans by the end of the week,

Friday August 16th.

● Spartans - Are you ready for your first dance to show off those dance moves? This Saturday, August 17th, St.

Lucy’s is hosting their Boogie Bonanza First Chance Dance. Starting at 7:00 p.m. and ending at 10:00 p.m. Tickets

will be sold during lunch today and Friday in front of the Chapel. Cost is $20 pre-sale and at the door $22. Don't

miss out on a lot of fun.

● Kona Ice will be here this Friday During lunch.

● Do you want to continue running your club or start a new one for the school year 2024-2025? Applications are

being accepted now. Pick up applications in the Activities Office. Applications must be completed and turned in

by Friday August 16th.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

●



Wednesday, August 14, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● From the Dean’s Office - The quad is closed to all students. Also, any freshman wanting a locker must see the

Deans before or after school. Any upperclassmen wanting a locker may see the Deans by the end of the week,

Friday August 16th.

● Spartans - Are you ready for your first dance to show off those dance moves? This Saturday, August 17th, St.

Lucy’s is hosting their Boogie Bonanza First Chance Dance. Starting at 7:00 p.m. and ending at 10:00 p.m. Tickets

will be sold during lunch today, Thursday and Friday in front of the Chapel. Cost is $20 pre-sale and at the door

$22. Don't miss out on a lot of fun.

● Kona Ice will be here this Friday During lunch.

● Do you want to continue running your club or start a new one for the school year 2024-2025? Applications are

being accepted now. Pick up applications in the Activities Office. Applications must be completed and turned in

by Friday August 16th.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

● All are cordially invited to the 19th annual Los Angeles Catholic Prayer Breakfast to be held on Tuesday, September 17

at the Cathedral of Our Lady of the Angels. The prayer breakfast is a tribute to the Catholic faith and to those who follow

its teachings. We will leave campus at 6:00 a.m., arrive at the Cathedral at 7:00 a.m. to celebrate Mass with Archbishop

Jose Gomez. After Mass, we will enjoy breakfast with students from across the Archdiocese and listen to a keynote

address from Fr. Mike Schmitz, known for his viral social media presence, and serving as the Director of Youth and

Young Adult Ministries for the Diocese of Duluth, Minnesota. See Mr. Reyes or email him at reyes@damien-hs.edu to

sign up. There is no fee, but space is limited.

SPORTS

●



Tuesday, August 13, 2024

MEETINGS

● ASB meeting today during break in room 203.

NEW NEWS

●

STILL NEWS

● From the Dean’s Office - The quad is closed to all students. Also, any freshman wanting a locker must see the

Deans before or after school. Any upperclassmen wanting a locker may see the Deans by the end of the week,

Friday August 16th.

● Spartans - Are you ready for your first dance to show off those dance moves? This Saturday, August 17th, St.

Lucy’s is hosting their Boogie Bonanza First Chance Dance. Starting at 7:00 p.m. and ending at 10:00 p.m. Tickets

will be sold during lunch today, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday in front of the Chapel. Cost is $20 pre-sale and

at the door $22. Don't miss out on a lot of fun.

● Kona Ice will be here this Friday During lunch.

● Do you want to continue running your club or start a new one for the school year 2024-2025? Applications are

being accepted now. Pick up applications in the Activities Office. Applications must be completed and turned in

by Friday August 16th.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

● All are cordially invited to the 19th annual Los Angeles Catholic Prayer Breakfast to be held on Tuesday, September 17

at the Cathedral of Our Lady of the Angels. The prayer breakfast is a tribute to the Catholic faith and to those who follow

its teachings. We will leave campus at 6:00 a.m., arrive at the Cathedral at 7:00 a.m. to celebrate Mass with Archbishop

Jose Gomez. After Mass, we will enjoy breakfast with students from across the Archdiocese and listen to a keynote

address from Fr. Mike Schmitz, known for his viral social media presence, and serving as the Director of Youth and

Young Adult Ministries for the Diocese of Duluth, Minnesota. See Mr. Reyes or email him at reyes@damien-hs.edu to

sign up. There is no fee, but space is limited.

SPORTS

● Cross Country - There will be a meeting for anyone interested in joining Cross Country today in Room 305 from

2:05 p.m. to 2:20 p.m.



Monday, August 12, 2024

MEETINGS

● ASB meeting tomorrow during lunch in room 203.

● Are you interested in singing at mass? Join Music Ministry. The first practice is today from 2:15 to 3:00 p.m. in the band

room. No experience is necessary.

NEW NEWS

● Spartans - Are you ready for your first dance to show off those dance moves? This Saturday, August 17th, St.

Lucy’s is hosting their Boogie Bonanza First Chance Dance. Starting at 7:00 p.m. and ending at 10:00 p.m. Tickets

will be sold during lunch Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday in front of the Chapel. Cost is $20 pre-sale

and at the door $22. Don't miss out on a lot of fun.

● Kona Ice will be here this Friday During lunch.

● Do you want to continue running your club or start a new one for the school year 2024-2025? Applications are

being accepted now. Pick up applications in the Activities Office. Applications must be completed and turned in

by Friday August 16th.

STILL NEWS

● From the Dean’s Office - The quad is closed to all students. Also, any freshman wanting a locker must see the

Deans before or after school. Any upperclassmen wanting a locker may see the Deans by the end of the week,

Friday August 16th.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

● All are cordially invited to the 19th annual Los Angeles Catholic Prayer Breakfast to be held on Tuesday, September 17

at the Cathedral of Our Lady of the Angels. The prayer breakfast is a tribute to the Catholic faith and to those who follow

its teachings. We will leave campus at 6:00 a.m., arrive at the Cathedral at 7:00 a.m. to celebrate Mass with Archbishop

Jose Gomez. After Mass, we will enjoy breakfast with students from across the Archdiocese and listen to a keynote

address from Fr. Mike Schmitz, known for his viral social media presence, and serving as the Director of Youth and

Young Adult Ministries for the Diocese of Duluth, Minnesota. See Mr. Reyes or email him at reyes@damien-hs.edu to

sign up. There is no fee, but space is limited.

SPORTS

● Cross Country - There will be a meeting for anyone interested in joining Cross Country Tuesday in Room 305

from 2:05 p.m. to 2:20 p.m.



Friday, August 9, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

●

● From the Dean’s Office - The quad is closed to all students. Also, any freshman wanting a locker must see the

Deans before or after school. Any upperclassmen wanting a locker may see the Deans by the end of next week,

Friday August 16th.

STILL NEWS

●

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Cross Country - There will be a meeting for anyone interested in joining Cross Country next Tuesday in Room

305 from 2:05 p.m. to 2:20 p.m.



Thursday, August 8, 2024

MEETINGS

●

NEW NEWS

● Seniors - Don't miss out. Come tomorrow morning between 7:15 a.m. and 7:50 a.m. in the Event Center and enjoy

your first official event as the class of 2025. Enjoy breakfast on us. Please make sure you RSVP to ensure we have

enough food.

● Congratulations to Juniors Brandon and Maddox Park for finishing 3rd at the University of Michigan summer

tournament weekend! This is a record placing for Damien in the past 15 years and the best placing for a double

junior team. Individually, Brandon placed 27th and Maddox placed 41st out of 307 total students. All signs point

to this being a successful season for the Spartans. Go Damien Debate!

STILL NEWS

●

CHRISTIAN SERVICE

●

SPORTS

● Cross Country - There will be a meeting for anyone interested in joining Cross Country next Tuesday in Room

305 from 2:05 p.m. to 2:20 p.m.


